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What we got up to in June… 

We had lots of games this month 

 

 

 



 

  

We also did some crafting ….. 

 

 



 

 

 

 



With some lovely weather we did gardening …. 

 

 

 



 

We decorated biscuits to have with our tea … 

 

 



And more games and bingo …. 

 

 

 



 

We celebrated Junes birthday on the 7th …. 

 

 



 

And of course we had a sing-a long – with Kevin …. 

 

 

 



 

 

What we look foward to in July : 

 

 Birthdays for Celia , Astrid, Kevin and Barry 

 Kevin singing on 10th 

 Seated dance on 16th 

 Peter on the 22nd 

 

Thank you for all your continued support , and don’t 

forget to save the date for our Summer party , 

Saturday August 2nd 


